
Prayer Shawls Group

The Prayer Shawls ministry continues to gather once a month at the church. 
All those who knit and crotchet are welcome. They gather the 3rd Monday of
each month at 3pm in the Fireside room. For this month they will be meeting

on July 21, 2025 at 3pm. Come help wrap members and friends in our love and
prayers. This past month the Prayer Shawls Group made seven shawls for

graduates as well as three other shawls for members in need. For the summer
the prayer shawls group will begin working on prayer in your hand shawls for

our kids with the blessing of the backpacks special service on Sunday, 
August 31, 2025. If you know of someone who could use a shawl check in with 

Pastor Eric or one of the prayer shawl team members.


